
From: Sheelah [mailto:sheelah@pointrobertsusa.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2009 3:12 PM 
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC) 
Subject: Garbage Pick-Up Service Can-Am Point Roberts 
 
            
  
  
  
                 This is on behalf of Can-Am 365 Tyee, Point Roberts. 
  
                  It has been some time since we have had garbage service at Point Roberts.  We are able to 
transport ourselves because an employee has the facility to do so. 
  
                  I understand that there is a conflict between the former service operator and Freedom 2000 an 
operator proposing to offer service.  I feel that this conflict has dragged on  
                  long enough and at the detriment of the Point. 
  
                  We did not have a problem with the former service our pick-ups were timely and responsible.  I 
know the operator of Freedom 2000 and do business with the principal David Gellarly 
                   on a daily basis.  I feel that he would supply the necessary service in a responsible way. 
  
                  Please, may this issue be resolved. 
  
                  Sheelah Oliver 
                  Manager, Can-Am Point Roberts WA. 
                   (360) 945-2639 
  
 


